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Ioannina, 01 April 2023  
  
 Att.:  Irene Gizeli 
  
  

 
 
 

Thank you for your reply and the invitation to the meeting with the delegation of Nurseries 

Department of University General Hospital of Ioannina. We are pleased to accept the invitation and confirm 

our attendance at the proposed date and time. 

  

We also agree with the proposed topics of the meeting and believe they will be beneficial for both 

parties. The conference room of Epirus Palace hotel is a suitable venue, and we look forward to the 

opportunity to discuss, among others, the current problems with patients in Greece and the way of treating 

them, the scope and structure of studies today, and the nursery practice during university studies. 

  

We are looking forward to meeting with the delegation and the participants of the nurseries group 

of Israeli nurse association visiting Greece. 

  

Best regards, 

 

 

 

George Floudas 
 
 
 

President 

 Aris Fotiou 
 
 
 

Secretary 
 


